PUBLIC NOTICE
CANCELLATION OF MEETING

Notice is hereby given that, in the absence of any cases requiring
official action, the regular September 9, 2025 meeting of the
Homewood Planning Commission has been cancelled.

For additional information or questions, please contact Fred
Goodwin with the Department of Engineering & Zoning at either
fred.goodwin@homewoodal.org or (205) 332-6854.

This notice was posted on Tuesday, August 26, 2025.

At the following locations: Mayor’s Office ( 2" Floor, Homewood
City Hall ), Homewood Community Center, Homewood Public
Library, Homewood Senior Center ( Oak Grove Road ), Lee
Community Center ( Rosedale ), and on the City’s website at
www.cityofhomewood.com.



